Dear Teachers and all staffs at CCCC,

It has been an amazing year for Yuhan at CCC. How fast the year went during the pandemic. I cannot believe that the end of Yuhan's preschool time is almost coming to an end.

However, thanks to teacher Jackie, teacher Jenny, teacher Kelly and teacher Katrina, Yuhan is so lucky to have teachers as wonderful as you are. You are the fabulous guide to Yuhan. I have watched Yuhan grow and change in the past year. Thank you for letting Yuhan join this big family. Thanks for all your patience and love. You inspire him into sharing and build up his confidence. I also thank all the lovely buddies making friends with Yuhan.

A time to look back and a time to reach forward. It's also time to say goodbye. Yuhan will never forget the cherished memories with all the preschool teachers and friends at CCCC, we wish you all the best . We will miss you all! Thank you all. Yuhan's family

親愛的CCCC老師和職員,

Yuhan 在 CCCC 度過了美好的一年。 我不敢相信疫情這一年過得有多快. Yuhan的學前教育快要結束了。

感謝 Jackie 老師、Jenny 老師、Kelly 老師和 Katrina 老師. Yuhan很幸運有你們這麼棒的老師。 你們是Yuhan的導師。 我見證了Yuhan在過去一年的成長和變化。 謝謝你們讓Yuhan加入這個大家庭。 感謝你們的耐心和愛。 你們鼓勵他和其他人分享,並建立他的自信心。 我也感謝所有與Yuhan 成朋友的可愛小伙伴。

回首之時,也是前瞻之時。該說再見了。 Yuhan永遠不會忘記與所有老師和 朋友在CCCC的美好回憶,祝一切順利。 我們會想念CCCC! 謝謝你們。 Yuhan和家人

Lili Mei 8/12/2022